
Port Chester Recreation and Park Commission

Meeting Minutes

January 14 2009

Meeting Began at700PM

Present Chairperson Kim Morabito Linda Turturino Frank Errigo Mickey DeCarlo Sia

Tofano and Superintendent Thomas Hroncich

Absent Alternate Rocco Plateroti Mike Pinto Dominic Bencivenga Lynn Errigo
Shields Charles Melillo

Present Park Commission Chairperson Jerry Terranova Concettina Thalheimer
Fabiola Montoya Marie Martin and John Reavis

Chairperson Kim Morabito called the meeting toorder at700pm

I Meeting Minutes November2008

The November minutes werevoted on and passed

II Public Viewpoints

Recreation Chairperson Kim Morabito suggested that the Secretary send afollowup letter to the

Mayor and Board that the PCYBL President Bob Vyscosil and Vice President Rick Dooley met

with the Commissions to discuss the and proposal and some ofthe improvements that they
would like to do at Lyon Park and Joe Curtis Recreation Park

III SuperintendentsReport

A Meetings No questions or comments

B Programs No questions or comments Superintendent Hroncich

informed the Commissions that there weremore coats than what was

listed there were acouple ofhundred ofcoats collected and distributed

IV Old Business

Abendroth Park Superintendent Hroncich informed the Commissions that the electrical

portion at Lyon Park will be doneinhouse by Rocco from DPW he will purchase the material

and will start soon and hopefully finish by the spring

Park Commissioner John Reavis asked if the electrical contractor got paid Superintendent
answered no he did not and that he was given additional time and still did not complete the work



Superintendent Hroncich informed the Commissioners that the fees for Soccer field rental will be
raised in January 2010

Entertainment Committee Discussed earlier

VL Committee Report

PCYBL their second annual Dodge Ball Tournament is scheduled for Friday January 30th and
they have 1012 teams

Other

Park Chairperson Terranova suggested that we send another letter to the Mayor and Board of
trustees requesting the dedication of a park for BabeGioffre Park Commissioner Thalheimer
will get acopy ofthe first letter sent

The meeting was brought to a close at 900pm The next meeting is scheduled for February
11th

Submitted by

Louise Prioleau


